Mr. T. Toomey.

Dear Mr. Toomey,

I have heard from Mr. Hickey, our Hon. Secretary, who met you recently, that you are interested in the question of Partition and might be willing to support us in our effort to establish a branch of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League in the Plumstead district. I enclose herewith a short statement of the sims and objects of the League and a membership form which will tell you practically everything you want to know.

If it is possible for you to meet me some time by arrangement, I should be very glad of the opportunity of having a chat with you about the League and the prospects of starting a branch in Plumstead. Could you give me a ring and arrange a time at your convenience next Week? I shall be looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,

Organising Secretary, Anti-Partition of Ireland League